
   
   

    
   

   
  

   
   

        
  

     
       

Okeechobee County 
Planning Board/Board of Adjustments and Appeals 

Application Deadlines and Hearing Dates for Rezonings, Special Exceptions 
Variances, Appeals and Installations of Used Dwelling Units 

The Okeechobee County Planning Board/Board of Adjustments and Appeals meets on the fourth 
Tuesdayof each month at 6:00 p.m. at the Okeechobee CountyHealth Department Auditorium, 1728 
NW 9th Avenue, Okeechobee, Florida. A combined November/December meeting is held on the 
second Tuesday of December. If all items cannot be heard at the scheduled Tuesday public hearing 
because of time constraints, the hearing will be continued to Wednesday. 

A completed application, supporting documents and appropriate filing fee must be submitted by the 
deadline date to be scheduled for the indicated hearing date. Incomplete applications will not be 
scheduled until they are complete. Submit completed application to the Community Development 
Department, 1700 9th NW Avenue, Suite A, Okeechobee, Florida, 34972. The Department suggests 
that the applicant or a representative attend each hearing. 

Application must be received by 
(Deadline Date) 

Planning Board 
Hearing Date 

Tentative BOCC 
Hearing Date * 

December 10, 2019 January 28, 2020 February 14, 2020 

January 14, 2020 February 25, 2020 March 13, 2020 

February 11, 2020 March 24, 2020 April 9, 2020 

March 17, 2020 April 28, 2020 May 14, 2020 

April 14, 2020 May 26, 2020 June 11, 2020 

May 12, 2020 June 23, 2020 July 9, 2020 

June 16, 2020 July 28, 2020 August 13, 2020 

July 14, 2020 August 25, 2020 September 10, 2020 

August 11, 2020 September 22, 2020 October 8, 2020 

September 15, 2020 October 27, 2020 November 12, 2020 

October 20, 2020 December 08, 2020 January 14, 2020 

December 08, 2020 January 26, 2021 February 11, 2020 

* Applications for a change in zoning are also heard by the Board of County Commissioners for final action. 
The BOCC public hearings normally are held at 9:00 a.m. on the second Thursday of the month following 
the Planning Board's public hearing. BOCC hearing dates are subject to change, particularly in November 
and December. The date of the BOCC public hearing will be confirmed upon receipt and processing of an 
application. 


